

E7- UNIT 4- PRACTICE 2A

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|---------------------------|----------------------|------------------------|-----------------------|
| 1. A. exhib <u>i</u> tion | B. ques <u>t</u> ion | C. collec <u>t</u> ion | D. tradit <u>i</u> on |
| 2. A. pleas <u>u</u> re | B. leis <u>u</u> re | C. clos <u>u</u> re | D. <u>s</u> ure |
| 3. A. discuss <u>i</u> on | B. decis <u>i</u> on | C. treas <u>u</u> re | D. vis <u>i</u> on |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> axophone | B. mus <u>i</u> c | C. <u>s</u> o | D. expens <u>i</u> ve |
| 5. A. simil <u>a</u> rity | B. talen <u>t</u> | C. happ <u>y</u> | D. h <u>a</u> rd |

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

11. The Brit School is the most famous _____ arts school in Britain.
A. perform B. performed C. performing D. performance
12. Since the 1970s, the festival in Glastonbury has taken _____ almost every year and has grown in size.
A. note B. notice C. time D. place
13. Dong Ho paintings are made on _____ paper with beautiful _____ colours.
A. tradition – nature B. traditional – natural
C. traditional - nature D. tradition - natural
14. You can see many interesting _____ in that art gallery.
A. paints B. colours C. portraits D. paper
15. Water puppetry _____ in the 11th century in the villages of the Red River Delta of North Viet Nam.
A. start B. begin C. originated D. formed
16. The puppet shows present _____ themes of Vietnamese villages.
A. country B. rural C. city D. urban
17. The group is _____ for their albums and tours around the world.
A. well-prepared B. well-known C. well-know D. know-how
18. The performances of puppetry show _____ in the countryside and _____.
A. everyday life - folk tales B. every day life - folk stories
C. everyday life - folk rock D. every day lives - folk people
19. I never watch ballet, and my sister doesn't _____.
A. too B. so C. either D. like that

20. Teenagers in Viet Nam like K-pop, and they like Korean films _____.
A. too **B.** either **C.** so **D.** however
21. Today, subjects like music and arts are put into the school _____ in Viet Nam.
A. school year **B.** subjects **C.** curriculum **D.** education
22. For many people, a good knowledge of music and arts is regarded as a _____ for every student.
A. necessary **B.** need **C.** needs **D.** necessity
23. Arts are of great _____ in education, especially for young children.
A. important **B.** importance **C.** unimportant **D.** unimportance
24. Classical music is not _____ as pop music.
A. as exciting **B.** as excited **C.** exciting **D.** more excited
25. This film is not _____ long as the film I watched last week.
A. as **B.** but **C.** either **D.** too
26. My brother's taste in art is quite different _____ mine.
A. than **B.** as **C.** to **D.** from
27. My village is not _____ it was ten years ago.
A. same as **B.** the same **C.** the same as **D.** the same like
28. The villagers are _____ they were years ago. There is no change at all.
A. as friend as **B.** as friendly as **C.** different from **D.** not as friendly as
29. This year's musical festival is not _____ it was last year.
A. as good as **B.** as well as **C.** different from **D.** worse
30. My cousin, Mai, is the same age _____.
A. like **B.** to **C.** of **D.** as

III. Choose the correct answer A, B, c or D to fill each blank in the following text.

My friends and I have written a (1) _____. We have decided to (2) _____ it for our school. I have already built the set. Karen has just finished the (3) _____ for us to wear. I haven't learned the (4) _____ yet, so I am a bit nervous (lo lắng), but I'm excited (5) _____. I haven't been in a play before. I can't wait!

1. **A.** film **B.** song **C.** play **D.** club
 2. **A.** perform **B.** make **C.** take **D.** build
 3. **A.** stage **B.** actors **C.** play **D.** costumes

4. **A.** word **B.** scripts **C.** play **D.** lessons
5. **A.** also **B.** then **C.** too **D.** either

IV. Read the passage, and then answer the questions.

My free time

On weekdays, I don't have much free time. When I get home from school, I usually do my homework, watch some TV or read a book. My parents bought me a new guitar for my birthday so I play that a lot too.

At the weekend, I usually relax with my friends, John and Thomas. We really like playing music together. Thomas plays the keyboard and John plays the drums(trống). John has a set of drums in his bedroom, so we usually practise at his house. John has also written some songs, so we are practising them at the moment. My sister sometimes sings with us and we are hoping to play some concerts one day!

In the holidays, I sometimes go on day trips with my family. I am really interested in science. That's why we often go to the Science Museum. We usually go to the beach in August. We always have a great time, but the best thing is lying on the sand and listening to music on my iPod.

lie(v) – lying : nằm

tell a lie : nói dối

1. What does the student often do in his free time on weekdays?

2. Which musical instruments do John and Thomas have?

3. Who has written some songs? Who sometimes sings with them?

4. What are they hoping to do in future?

5. What does he sometimes do with his family?

6. What does the student like doing in the holiday best?
